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                           Central Vermont Cycling Tour


                                A Benefit for the Cross Vermont Trail Association

Sunday, June 27, 2010

Morse Farm, East Montpelier, VT

www.centralvtcyclingtour.org


May 19, 2010

Sharon, Peter and Chelsea

The Uncommon Market

1 School Street

Montpelier, Vt. 05602

Re: 
Mediterranean Pasta Salad for 2010 Cycling Tour 
Dear Sharon, Peter & Chelsea,  

The Cross Vermont Trail Association (“CVTA”) is sponsoring a cycling event called the Central Vermont Cycling Tour (formerly the Ecotour).   In addition to organizing a great ride over Central Vermont’s most scenic and challenging dirt roads, we plan to celebrate Vermont’s working landscape by convening at the Morse Farm and serving riders great, local food.  We ask whether The Uncommon Market would contribute some of your delectable, Mediterranean pasta salad to help feed some hungry riders.   

We hope to attract about 120 riders this year and are in the early stages of creating the menu.  It would be great if The Uncommon Market could contribute enough pasta salad for 40 participants.  We have already received pledges and donations from Studio Zoic, Pete’s Greens, Cabot Cheese, Red Hen Bakery, Lake Champlain Chocolates, Sarduccis and Nuttie Stephs.  And we plan to ask New England Culinary Institute, Green Mountain Coffee Roasters, Hunger Mountain Food Coop, Positive Pie II, Three Penny Tap Room, Misty Knoll Chicken, Woodstock Cookie Company and The Confluence for additional support. Feel free to visit www.centralvermontcyclingtour.org  for more information and see how your logo would appear.

Since we hope that the costs will be covered by grants, the Tour should raise both funds and awareness for the Cross Vermont Trail. We hope that the Tour will grow to be a successful fundraising event as well as raising awareness about the importance of exercise and alternative means of transportation (especially walking, running and cycling) on safe and secure routes.  And, for physically-challenged persons, the off-road sections of the Trail are safe and accessible. And of course, the participants will be riding near many farms and woodlands that provide food, syrup and wood products in a sustainable way.  

We enclose CVTA’s IRS Tax Exempt Status Letter and a Tour Sponsorship Sheet.   It would be great if the Uncommon Market could help us out!  Thanks.    

Sincerely,

 

Eric Scharnberg
Barry McPhee, Steering Committee
Executive Director, CVTA                                                       
802-498-0079 ext. 1                                                                 
eric@crossvermont.org
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